
Re: Parking around Pound Pill 

We are writing to ask for your co-operation and consideration when parking in the 

local area at school drop off/pick up times.   

We know that traffic and parking can be problematic at these times of day and 

finding a space within the vicinity of school is not easy, but we are hearing that some 

members of the school community are parking discourteously, blocking residents’ 

access to their driveways/garages or in private parking spaces.  Whilst I know the 

vast majority of our families using neighbouring streets are courteous and mindful of 

where they park, I am advised that this is a long-standing problem which is 

understandably causing frustration and upset to members of the locality who cannot 

access their own parking or property.  

Therefore, we kindly ask that anyone parking on neighbouring streets ensures they 

park safely and in a way that is considerate of our neighbours, avoiding private 

residential or business property, such as the Great Western.  If you are finding it 

difficult to park in the mornings and afternoons, we know many families find it easier 

and safer to park in one of Corsham’s main car parks and walk the short distance to 

school from there.  Parking is currently free, avoiding the need to apply for a car park 

permit for school parking and is only a very short walk to school. 

May we take this opportunity also to remind parents and carers that parking on the 

school site is prohibited at all times. 

Thank you.  

 


